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The Aurora Free Library allows the posting of notices of library business or 

activities and public service items of educational, cultural, or civic purposes by 

community members. Limited space allows only short-term notices.  

The Library reserves the right to refuse any request for display and remove 

materials inconsistent with the intent outlined above. 

The Aurora Free Library does not advocate or endorse the viewpoints of 

individuals or organizations posting notices on the Library bulletin boards. Items 

will be removed promptly after the event. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


